

Fishwick Primary School

Downing Street, Preston, Lancs. PR1 4RH

Tel: 01772 491402

https://fishwick.lancs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Vicki Conway

Wednesday 14th July 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

What a lovely half term we have all had. The children have all enjoyed their various trips and activities in school and it has felt good to get back some of those experiences.

We also had a visit from OFSTED. It was lovely to welcome the inspectors into our fantastic school. I have been told it may be September before the report is published but we will notify you when it is available.

September

As you all know Miss Dimond will be finishing at the end of this term to start her maternity leave. Saturn Class will be taught by a new teacher to the school during this time as Miss Hargreaves is also leaving us to start a permanent job in another school. Miss Tomsett will be joining us, she is an experienced KS2 teacher and will be coming into school in the morning to meet the children.



Year 6 Leavers Assembly

The Year 6 children will be performing their leavers assembly for the children today and for their parents tomorrow. Unfortunately, we can only have 2 adults for each Y6 child to comply with COVID risk assessments.

We will be very sad to say goodbye to our amazing Year 6 pupils but I know that they will have an amazing time at High School.

Uniform

Uniform is for sale in the school office up until 1.30pm on Friday. The office will also be open 1pm-3pm on Wednesday 1st September. Please remember to name all uniform ready for the new year.

End of Term

School will be closed to all children for the usual summer break from 1.15pm on Friday 16^{th} July. We will return on Thursday 2^{nd} September 2021. The holiday dates for next academic year are on the website and the school app. If you would like a paper copy please ask at the office.

This year has been another challenging year due to COVID and I would like to thank you for supporting your child and our staff during this time. I hope you all have a fantastic summer break and I look forward to seeing you in September.

*Happy
SUMMER
HOLIDAYS

Stay safe everyone Yours sincerely,

Vicki Conway Headteacher